## Removal of a Pub from the Good Beer Guide

This procedure applies to pubs in the current Good Beer Guide and those that are in the list for next year's beer guide.

A proposal must be made to the Committee either in writing to the Secretary or in person at a committee meeting by current CAMRA member(s) giving reasons for the review.

Possible reason for review:

- The pub has been closed for an extended period
- The pub's landlord has changed
- The beer has fallen below the expected standard for a Good Beer Guide Entry.

In all cases, a vote will be taken by the committee at the next available opportunity to decide if the pub should be reviewed.

If the committee decides that a review is necessary, then committee members will make every effort to visit the pub (more than once if possible) before the next committee meeting to review the standard of the beer.

At this time, if the review is because of a new landlord, the landlord's history should be investigated by contacting their previous CAMRA branch and by looking at online beer/pub sites such as Beer In The Evening. These investigations should be used in conjunction with current findings.

At the next committee meeting a vote will be taken, either to leave the pub in the Good Beer Guide, to review again at the next committee meeting or to remove the pub from the guide.

In the event that the committee decide that the pub should be reviewed again a vote will be taken at the next committee meeting this vote can only decide to either leave the Pub in the Guide or to remove it.

In the event that it is decided to remove a pub

- If the pub is in the current Good Beer Guide immediate notification will be sent to Head office for inclusion in the next issue of What's Brewing
- If the Pub is in the next version of the Good Beer guide, then notification will be sent to Head office for inclusion in the first issue of What's Brewing after the Good Beer Guide publication